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Wild Schools 
 

Wild Schools are back 

for another year,  

 

Suffolk Wildlife Trust will 

be working with Year 4 

one day per term until 

July. Charlie and her 

team will continue to 

help us at MPA to 

continue supporting the 

wildlife on our school 

grounds. 

 

 

Sustainability at MPA 

 

The Department of 

Education has stated 

that by September 2025 

every school needs to 

have calculated their 

Carbon Footprint and 

have, in place, a plan of 

action to reduce this as 

much as possible, yearly, 

until 2028. 

 

I will be compiling two 

surveys to send out to 

parents. One will be sent 

home before Easter and 

one in the new 

2025/2026 school year. It 

will be short so please, if 

you can, take the time 

to complete these. 

 

   

 
 

 

In School Display 

 
We have now combined 

the Eco & Sustainability 

display with the Garden 

Club display as they work 

hand in hand at the school. 

We have used our 

‘spare’ green flag as our 

other will be flying 

shortly (when the 

ground allows us to put 

our new flagpole in 

place). 

 

 
 

 

   

Sustainability 

Meeting with 

REAch2 
 

I was fortunate 

enough to be-able to 

speak at the January 

meeting of the 

REAch2 Sustainability 

Leads. 

 

I presented a power 

point that highlighted 

what could be done, 

with dedication, in a 

small school setting. 

 

My power point will be 

added to the school 

website so if you 

would like to view it 

you may. 

 

 

And Finally 

 

Have a wonderful half 

term break. 

 

Mrs Garrod-Spall 

& 

The Eco Committee. 

 
 


